HIGHWAY BUILDING COMMITTEE

August 28, 2017

A meeting of the Highway Building Committee was called to order by Chairman Kenneth Mitchell a 6:00 pm on August 28, 2017 at the Highway Dept. Office.

<u>Members Present:</u> Kenneth Mitchell, Robert Brown, Dave Hanlon, John Murray, Kevin McCarthy and Mark Vess.

Motion to approve minutes of August 21, 2017 approved by unanimous vote.

General Discussion:

Public Relations Initiatives:

- Open House at Highway Department location on September 9, 2017 from 11:00 am until 2:00 pm.
- Contact Hanson Express
- Contact local cable channel.
- Issue Press Release.

Motion to adjourn approved by unanimous vote.

Adjournment

Date of next meeting: September 11, 2017

Minutes respectfully submitted by: John Murray, Secretary